
The new XPF banknotes

Guide for
foreign travelers

Old-series banknotes ceased to be legal tender
on 1st October 2014.
If someone offers you old-series banknotes, refuse them 
and insist on being given only new-series banknotes when 
making a purchase.

Only new series banknotes are legal tender
and accepted by businesses or banks.
Refuse old-series banknotes. 

VALID new series XPF notes

INVALID old-series XPF notes



If you are still in possession of old-series banknotes

IEOM Nouméa
Monday to Friday 1 p.m. to 3 p.m.

19, rue de la République • BP 1758 • 98845 Nouméa cedex 
Tel. : +687 27 58 22 • Fax : +687 27 65 53 • Email : agence@ieom.nc

www.nouveauxbillets.nc

Further details ?

The outdated banknotes can be exchanged
at IEOM agencies :
• By filling in a form available at IEOM agencies
   or on the IEOM website

• Provide ID and additional documentation (proof of residence 
& origin of the banknotes). 

An appointment must be made if you wish to exchange 
amounts exceeding 200,000 XPF.

Contact information and agency opening hours :

IEOM Papeete
Monday to Friday 1 p.m. to 3 p.m.

21, rue du Dr Cassiau • BP 583 • 98713 Papeete cedex 
Tel. : +689 40 50 65 19 • Fax : +689 40 50 65 03

Email : nouveauxbillets@ieom.pf
> Marquesas, Tuamotu, Australs and Gambier Islands: old-series banknotes can be 

exchanged at Socredo, Banque de Tahiti and OPT agencies until 31/03/2015

IEOM Mata’Utu
Monday to Friday from 9.30 a.m. to 11 a.m.
Tuesday & Thursday from 2 p.m. to 4 p.m.

Centre Havelu • BP G5 • 98600 Uvéa 
Tel. : +681 72 25 05 • Fax : +681 72 20 03 • Email : emission@ieom.wf

> Futuna: old-series banknotes can be exchanged
at Public Treasury and BWF agencies until 31/12/2014

www.nouveauxbillets.pf
www.nouveauxbillets.wf


